KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND New York



UNITED STATES SENATOR

April 28, 2014

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to send greetings to everyone who attended World T'ai Chi and Qigong Day Patchogue at Shorefront Park.

I am grateful for organizations like the Water Tiger School of T'ai Chi Chu'an for their steadfast commitment to providing an opportunity for those who have an interest in the health benefits of T'ai Chi. It is my hope that your efforts inspire others to take part in actions large and small, public and private, to enhance the well-being of those in our community.

I send my best wishes for a wonderful event and much future success.

Kirsten Killibrand

Kirsten Gillibrand United States Senator